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29 April 2022— Mr. Worakan Kosolpisitkul, Director of Investment Services Center, and Mr. Audsitti Sroithong,
Director of Thai Enterprise Development Division, attended a meeting with delegates of ‘Global Mini MBA program’,
Thammasat Business School, at OSOS. The delegates were presented with information on business environment in

Thailand, roles of BOI in domestic investment, and supports provided to Thai investor’s oversea investment.



